
West Falmouth Village Association 
 
Summer Update 27 July 2008 
 
Annual West Falmouth Village Association Meeting  
 
Save the date! On Thursday, August 7th at 7:00 pm at the West Falmouth Library we will be 
holding our annual meeting. On the agenda will be the election of Board members, general 
business, discussion of traffic issues as well as working on a proposal regarding the restoration of 
town dock.   
 
Election of Board Members 
 
We are still seeking nominations for WFVA Board Members. Presently the seven individuals now 
serving will be up for re-election but our By-Laws state we can have up to 12 on the Board. Three 
individuals have indicated a willingness to serve . We welcome others to come forward  and 
request you let us know prior to the annual meeting.   
 
West Falmouth Market 
 
The market continues to move forward with their plans to renovate their store on 28-A. The 
Village Assoc has been in attendance at many of the various regulatory reviews and continues to 
keep an open dialog with the owners.  
We appreciate all the comments and suggestion we have received regarding your concerns 
about this project. We are confident that the outcome will benefit the village in a positive way. 
 
Bike Path 
 
Activity has begun as Lawrence and Lynch Corp. starts to deploy their equipment on site. You 
can begin to see survey stakes and engineering marks in the road ways. Expected completion of 
the path is 7/09. 
 
Traffic 
 
The village board of directors are scheduled to meet with the town's Traffic Advisory Committee 
on 8/18. We will be presenting them with an outline of issues facing the area in regard to speed, 
signage and parking. We would like to express your concerns and request that you email them to 
us prior to this meeting. We will also be discussing this issue at the annual meeting. 
 
Dues! 
 
Have you paid your annual $15. Membership ? PO Box 256, West Falmouth, MA 02574 


